
December 8th,2023

Dear Jardon/Webb Community,

Today we wrapped up our Jardon Greenhouse and General Store Holiday Sale. This was a
great opportunity to showcase what our students have been working on this school year at
their job sites as well as their classroom microbusinesses. Hopefully you had the opportunity
to visit! The store will continue to be open with our normal business hours but will have fewer
holiday specific greenhouse items available.

Progress reports as well as final job reports are due today and will be mailed out to you via
the U.S. Mail. Expect those next week. Please reach out to your student’s caseload teacher
if you have any questions or concerns.

Our second job rotation started this week! The students are off to a great start. For many
students, the first few weeks of a new job rotation means learning the job duties and
expectations. Safety procedures are also completed on the first day to make sure students
are safe and know what to do in an emergency.

Please make sure to join us on social media! Find us on Facebook by searching for Jardon
Vocational School. You will see regular updates posted there about what's going on at
Jardon! Please feel free to contact me at heidi.kunz@myhpsd.org or 248-658-5953 if you
have any questions or concerns.

Thank you!

Heidi Kunz

mailto:heidi.kunz@myhpsd.org






Jardon MoCI Community-Based Instruction for the Upcoming Week:

Monday- 12/11- P.M. - Meijer

Thursday- 12/14- A.M. - Sam’s Club

P.M. - Royal Oak Library

Jardon ASD Community-Based Instruction for the Upcoming Week:

Monday- 12/11- P.M. - Cattleman's Market

Thursday- 12/14- P.M.- English Gardens - Royal Oak

(All CBI locations are subject to change due to weather etc.)







Rotation 2 has rolled out and the students are working very hard
at their new work site assignments. It is great to see their
versatile sets of skills both in the community and here at school.
Here are some upcoming events in Royal Oak you might be
interested in exploring:








